
Lempster Conservation Commission Meeting 
October 19, 2022  
Meeting at intersection of Hurd and 2nd NH Turnpike 
 
Members present: Mindy Chadwick, Phil Tirrell, Lynda Perry, John Nowak, Rachel Tirrell, Scott 
Goodspeed 
Guests present: Robyn McGuire and Wanda Ash 
 
Secretary’s report: not given 
 
Treasurer’s report: not given 
 
Old Business: 

● The members walked and picked trash along 2nd NH Turnpike in the area called Wolf 
Hill 

 
New Business: 

● Members voted to request the same budget as previous year 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00pm 
 


